
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

THE EMBASSY OF ALGERIA IN NEW DELHI BRINGS 

TO THE ATTENTION TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

THAT THE EMBASSY HAS STARTED FROM 30TH 

SEPTEMBER TO 06TH OCTOBER 2024 SHIFTING ITS 

OFFICES TO A NEW BUILDING LOCATED AT THE 

FOLLOWING ADDRESS:  

B-6, ANAND NIKETAN. 

THE EMBASSY WILL CONTINUE TO PROVIDE ITS 

SERVICES (CONSULAR/ VISA) DURING THE PERIOD 

OF SHIFTING. 

THE EMBASSY CONVEY IT SINCERE APOLOGIES 

FOR ANY DISAGREEMENT OR DISTURBANCE 

WHICH MAY OCCUR DURING THIS OPERATION. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING 

 


